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The Evergreen State College

Masters of Public Administration

March 31, 2008
«FirstName» «LastName»
«Address1»
«Address2»
«City»
Dear «FirstName»,

Thank you for your application to TESC's Master of Public Administration program.  The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA Program.  We had an unprecedented number of applicants this year, yielding a very strong pool of applicants and a very competitive admissions process. The size and competitiveness of our applicant pool is increasing, and we believe that applicants were denied this year that may have been competitive in earlier years. 
We appreciate your interest in the Graduate Program in Public Administration and wish you the best in your future ventures.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Simrell King, Ph.D.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6707 ( www.graduatestudies.edu
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